DEAR LAURA,

THANK YOU SO MUCH FOR THE WORDS OF COMFORT YOU SENT ME. THEY HELPED A LOT, AND WERE RIGHT ON TIME. I WAS WORRIED ABOUT KATTLE, BUT, BECAUSE OF YOU, I NO LONGER HAVE THAT WEIGHTING ME DOWN. IF YOU WANT TO CONTINUE WRITING THIS WAY, THAT'S OKAY, BUT IF YOU WANT TO CONTACT ME THROUGH THE SNAIL MAIL, HERE'S MY MAILING ADDRESS:

ERIC Z. YOUNGBLOOD#1629697 MICHAEL UNIT DENNESSEE COLONY, TEXAS 75886-5000

ANYHOW, I HOPE YOU ARE DOING WELL IN LIFE. I'VE BEEN BETTER, BUT I'VE ALSO BEEN WORSE. IF YOU WANT TO WRITE SOME MORE, I'LL LET YOU KNOW HOW MY LIFE HAS BEEN SINCE I WAS SENT TO BOYS RANCH. I'LD LOVE TO HEAR FROM YOU AGAIN. KEEP YOUR HEAD UP AND TAKE CARE OF YOURSELF. LATERS!

MUCH LOVE & RESPECT

Ein